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NET CONTENTS LOT NO.

NL(R) 500

GERMICIDAL DETERGENT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

INDUSTRIAL

GUARANTEE:

o-Benzyl-p-Chlorophenol 3.0%

BROAD SPECTRUM DISINFECTANT
FULL RANGE CLEANING

Bactericidal
Fungicidal

Tuberculocidal
Staphylocidal

REGISTRATION No:  11640 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN 401161

DISTRIBUTED BY:
RECKITT & COLMAN CANADA INC.
TORONTO, ONTARIO M8Z 5M5

Disinfects:  N-L 500 is a highly efficient broad spectrum
disinfectant.  It kills most gram-positive, gram-negative
pathogens, including the antibiotic resistant staphylococci, TB
bacilli, enteric organisms, and also fungi.  When allowed to dry
without rinsing, continues to exert antimicrobial action for as
long as 7 days.

Cleans:  N-L 500 is a full-range cleaner, based on synthetic
detergents.  It easily removes heavy soil, does not leave an
undesirable film, and does not require rinsing.



Deodorizes:  N-L 500 is effective as a deodorant because it
penetrates and emulsifies odorous organic matter and destroys
odour-producing bacteria.

Directions:  For disinfecting (including premises occupied by
tubercular patients) and cleaning, use 1 part N-L 500 to 80 parts
(12 mL per litre) water.  Damp mopping - 6 mL per litre.

“Allow surface to remain wet for 10 minutes, then remove excess
liquid. Prepare a fresh solution for each use.”

Areas of use:  Hospitals, nursing homes, schools, offices,
shopping malls, supermarkets, apartment complexes, etc.

Product Usage:  Floors, Walls - Bassinets - Beds - Bedpans - Cast
Rooms - Chairs - Conductive Floors - Examining Tables - Scrubbers
- Furniture - Garbage Cans - Gymnasiums - Locker Rooms -
Washrooms.

PRECAUTIONS:
Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid contamination of food. 
Avoid getting the concentrate into eyes.  In case of contact,
wash thoroughly with water.  If irritation persists, get medical
attention.

First Aid Instructions:  In case of contact, immediately flush
eyes or skin with plenty of water.  For eyes, call a physician. 
If swallowed, drink promptly large volumes of milk, egg white or,
if not available, large volume of water.  Call physician or
poison control centre immediately.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to the treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

Notice to User:  This product is to be used only in accordance
with the directions on this label.  It is an offence, under the



PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT, to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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